Dr. David BolandPrincipal

Mr. Bobby Bennett Assistant Principal

Mrs. Jameda Owens Assistant Principal

Dr. Treesomia Walker CTAE & TLC Director



Lamar County High School

One Trojan Way Barnesville, GA 30204 (770) 358-8641 – FAX (770) 358-8649 www.lamar.k12.ga.us Ms. Ashley Manley Counselor

Mrs. Leslie Anne Williams Counselor

> Coach Mike Oberg Athletic Director

September 10, 2019

Dear Advisory Council Member,

Each school year we work hard to improve the educational outcomes of our students. In order to improve from one year to the next, we often assess our instruction and methods of engagement with our students and other stakeholders. By far, the involvement of our business and industry partners continues to be a positive influence in our service delivery to students. As a member of the CTAE Advisory Council, we would like to thank you for your contributions and invite your continued input into the educational experiences of the students at the Lamar County High School.

On September 26th, from 11:30 -12:30 pm, we will have our first meeting of the CTAE Advisory Council for the 2019 – 2020 school year. We will meet in the lobby of the new school gym. During the luncheon you will receive updates on our school and programs, but more importantly you will have an opportunity to share with teachers best practices in the area/discipline in which you work. Our goal is to have every student in Lamar County prepared to enter a career field and/or post-secondary institution upon graduation. Your contributions are vital to help us accomplish this goal. As we continue to improve engagement with our business and industry partners, please make plans to join us for lunch on September 26th. If you are not able to attend for any reason, please feel free to send a representative from your organization.

Again, thank you for your dedication and commitment to serve with us.

Educationally yours,

Treesomia H. Walker, PhD, EdD

Director, CTAE & TLC